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Consumer Alert: Check with insurance companies, employers about available quit-smoking treatments 

[INSERT CITY, STATE] — Smokers may have new opportunities to get the help that they need to quit smoking for good.  [NAME] [STATE] Commissioner of Insurance, is encouraging consumers to check with their health insurance companies or employers regarding coverage for smoking cessation services and the specific benefits included in their policies. 

[CONSIDER INSERTING QUOTE FROM INSURANCE COMMISSIONER]

In May 2014, the federal agencies implementing the Affordable Care Act announced that health insurance companies and employer group health plans are required to cover medications and counseling to help tobacco users quit. These benefits must be provided with no cost-sharing (like copays, coinsurance or deductibles) for the consumer. 

The federal guidance said that it will consider an insurance plan to be in compliance with this requirement if it covers both screening for tobacco use and, for those who use tobacco products, at least two quit-smoking attempts per year. 

Each cessation attempt includes four tobacco cessation counseling sessions of at least 10 minutes each (including telephone counseling, group counseling, and individual counseling) and all FDA-approved tobacco cessation medications (including both prescription and over-the-counter medications) for a 90-day treatment regimen when prescribed by a health care provider. These benefits should be available without prior authorization.
[CONSIDER INSERTING QUOTE FROM STATE TOBACCO CONTROL PROGRAM OR QUITLINE]
[STATE] consumers who have related insurance questions can call the department’s Consumer Assistance Hotline at XXX-XXX-XXXX. [INSERT APPROPRIATE CONTACT INFORMATION]

